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The	Selectman’s	Real	Property	Committee	met	on	Thursday,	November29,	2018,	in	Room	
309	of	Town	Hall.		The	meeting	was	called	to	order	at	2:30	p.m.	
	
Present:		Helen	Garten,	Marty	Fox,	Iain	Bruce	(by	phone)	

	
The	Committee	discussed	and	voted	unanimously	recommend	acceptance	of	a	gift	to	the	
Town	of	undeveloped	real	property	located	at	0	Compo	Road	North.	
	
The	meeting	adjourned	at	2:15	p.m.	

	
	
	
Submitted	by	Helen	Garten,	Chair	
November	29,	2018	 	 	 	 	 	


